
Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. At [Healthcare Provider's Name], we prioritize your health 

and well-being. As someone who may be at risk for certain health conditions, we invite you to 

participate in a preventive care screening. 

Preventive care screenings are essential for early detection and management of potential health 

issues. We recommend scheduling your screening, which will include [list specific screenings, 

e.g., blood pressure check, cholesterol test, cancer screenings, etc.], to ensure your health 

remains on track. 

Your appointment can be scheduled at your convenience. Please contact our office at [Phone 

Number] or visit our website at [Website URL] to book your appointment. 

Taking proactive steps towards your health can make a significant difference. We look forward 

to supporting you on your health journey. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Job Title] 

[Healthcare Provider's Name] 

[Contact Information] 


